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Officc of Management and Budgct 
725 1 7'h strect N.W. 
Ncw Executive Office Building, Room 9013 
Washington, D.C. 20503 

RE: Proposed Bulletin for Good Guidnncc Practices 

The 0,Pficeof Management and Budget (OMB) is proposing policies and proccdures for 
agcncics to develop, issue and use guidance docuinents. This Bulletin is intended to 
increase the quality and transparency of agency guidance practices and the guidance 
docuine~its produced thr-ougli thein. 

Plma County Wastcwatcr Managcmcnt Dcyal-tmcnt [PCWMD] is a stakcholdcr under 
numerous rcgulatory programs administered by the EPA or their delegatcd statc 
authorities. Wc havc found in thc past that i t  is somelin~es d~fficult to obtain guidancc In 

writtcn form. A pcrm~ttcctrying to cvaluate tllc conditions in a pennit has a right to 
rcvicw the basis for those tcrrns. The regulations irnplerncnting thc NPDES pcrmils 
require a Statcincnt of Basis to accoinpany those draft pennits. If the undcrlying draft 
guidance doculnetlts are unavailable howe\{er, there call be a inisui~derstanding of the 
rationale for the penn~t .  

We believe OMR's proposal would erfectivcly iinprove [lie quality o r  the decision 
making bused on agency guidance. The public acccss and fccdback provisions, 
particularly illternel acccss, will cnablc our agcncy to provide input to improve the 
aylxopriate application of guidancc to our unique ccosystelns of tlie arid west. Tlle 
abscncc of proccdural review mechanis~iis have resulted in i~lapproyriatc standards bcing 
applicd to our unique circumstances. 

PCWMD supports the proposcd initiative on Good Guidance Practices. We look ~~~~~~d 
to the opportunity to participate by submitting comment5 on Future guidance documents 
adopted by federal rcgulatory agencies. 
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Sincerely, 

Yackson .Jenkins 
Deputy Director 

C. 	 Michael Gritzulc, P.E., Director 
Jeff Prevatt, Technical Selviccs Suyesintcndcnl 
Byron McMillnn, Pcrrnit Sc Regulatory Co~nplianceOrficer 
Harlan Agncw, Esq., Deputy County Attoiney 




